Dear Edgewater Community,

The COVID Data Tracker has been updated for <u>January 30th through February 5th</u>. Our numbers continue to be low. In the future, this information can also be found by going to the website, clicking on "Our District," then "COVID -19 Resources." It will be updated each Friday afternoon.

Additionally, follow us on Facebook at "Edgewater Board of Education." You will see pictures of our staff and students working, having fun, learning, and laughing!

I hope you all have a lovely weekend and stay safe.

Sincerely,

Siobhan Tauchert Superintendent of Schools Edgewater School District stauchert@edgewaterschools.org 201-945-4106 x2200